
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER June 16th, 2023 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Dear Junior Aviator Family, 

We are down to only final week of school.  Please 

remember that Report Cards will be available on 

Friday, June 23rd in the afternoon.  I still can’t be-

lieve that this year is almost over.  As always, we 

had a very busy week. 

Our Peer to Peer Students visited the elementary 

schools to help the students learn how to open up 

locks and give more information to help the 5th 

graders transition into middle school.  We are so 

excited for our 5th graders to begin their Middle 

School Journey! 

Congratulations to our Robotics/Coding Teams 

that were honored last night at the BOE meeting.  

Also, Congratulations to Ms. Ferranti who was our 

Middle School Teacher of the Year who was also 

honored at last night’s BOE meeting.  And Finally, 

Mr. Sicilian who will be retiring this year after 40 

years in education and 29 years in Hasbrouck 

Heights.  He will definitely be missed! 

A BIG THANK YOU to the HHPD for hosting a great 

8th Grade Swim Party last night.  Our students 

had a blast! 

Have a great weekend, Mr. Mastro 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 

6/21:  Single Session Day 

6/21:  Memory Book Lunch 

6/21:  Middle School Graduation 
@BA 7pm 

6/22:  Single Session Day 

6/23:  Single Session Day 

6/23:  Last Day of School 

6/23:  4th MP Report Cards 
 

 

 
 


